
 

 

From: FRITZ, ROBERT   
Date: Tue, Apr 18, 2017 at 11:55 AM 
Subject: Comments on NIST CSF 1.1 
To: "cyberframework@nist.gov" <cyberframework@nist.gov> 
 

 
Good Afternoon, 
  
First, very much appreciate this update to the framework. 
Our company is adopting the CSF, and this update addresses a few areas of particular use to us, specifically 
supplier security and metrics. 
One area of expansion that would also help in metrics, is indication of the penetration of security-quality and 
risk activities into the business activities, and how well and consistently security activities identify and escalate 
risk to the appropriate management tier. 
  
Thanks, 
I’ve signed up for the upcoming Gaithersburg workshop in May, and look forward to meeting the folks then. 
 

Robert Fritz   |  Director, Cyber Security  |  Emera  
1223 Lower Water Street 
Halifax, NS B3J 3S8 
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